
 

13 February 2024       File Ref: OIA 48056 

John Luke  
fyi-request-25377-0ccc3d6f@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe John  
 
Official Information Act request  
 
Thank you for your information request dated 12 January 2024. You asked for the following 
information:  
 

“I know you have a Nominations Service- board nomination database and 
frequently send board appointment positions within your database by way of 
email to encourage your database to apply. 
 
May I kindly request the all emails you have send to your nomination service 
database from 1st Jan 2023 to 12 Jan 2024”. 

 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 
(the Act). 
 
We have interpreted your request to mean emails advising of board position vacancies 
and events that were of wide distribution to multiple members on our Nominations Service 
database, Te Pae Ārahi from 1 January 2023 to 12 January 2024.  
 
Two documents have been identified as being in the scope of your request.  
 
Some information has been withheld in accordance with the Act on the following grounds: 

• section 9(2)(a) - to protect the privacy of natural persons. 
 
In making the decision to withhold information, I have considered the public interest 
considerations in section 9(1) of the Act. 
 
I trust my response satisfies your request. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Te Puni Kōkiri publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after 
the response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are 
considered to have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name, address 
or contact details.  
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If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please 
feel free to contact us at oia@tpk.govt.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Terina Cowan 
Hautū, Te Puni Whakahaere Tikanga | Deputy Secretary, Strategy, Governance & Public  
Sector Performance  
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Appendix A – documents OIA request from John Luke dated 12 January 2024 
 
 

Item Date Document description Decision 

1. 23 May 2023 Email: Event invite - June 6 2023: Leadership and legacy: Celebrating women 
leaders in Aotearoa 

Released with some 
information withheld 
under Section 9(2)(a) 

2. 10 October 
2023 

Email: Board of the Integrity Sport and Recreation Commission  Released with some 
information withheld 
under Section 9(2)(a) 


